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I’ve lived here in Oregon for 25 years. We need serious legislation to address the Climate Emergency we are
experiencing first hand in Southern Oregon. We can take action to stop our dependency on fossil fuels and
transition all of Oregon to a new Clean Energy economy. Rural Oregon needs investment in Renewable energy to
grow clean energy jobs. Let’s do this!

Jeanne Chouard

Ashland
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